
This bill is an unnecessary overreach by the state.  Private schools are already beholden to good behavior with existing laws and 
accreditation standards.  Private schools - many of which are religiously affiliated - operate independently from the state for a 
reason. While a number of them choose to be accredited by the state, these schools have the freedom to choose the teachers and 
curriculum that best represent their values and serve their students. It is concerning to think how the state could control and 
implement its own agenda through the registration of private schools. 


